
The Health and Care (Staffing) 
(Scotland) Act 2019 is enacted from 
April 2024.

It relates to many NHSGGC staff, find 
out how it will affect you and your roles 
and responsibilities by scanning the  
QR code.

Contact us:
ggc.healthcare.staffing@nhs.scot
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What is Your Role in  
the Health and Care  
Staffing Legislation?
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